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Comments: I do not support the development of the proposed Stibnite mining project on the South Fork of the

Salmon River. The Negative impact done unto the great biological resources this state holds, far outweighs any

positive benefits additional gold extraction will possess for our state or country

 

Thank you for your consideration.

-Adam Artner

 


